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Math Workshop
The ROE came in and had a 3 day workshop on Differentiated Instruction for Math. We had a 3
day one for 6-12, and a 3 day one for K-5. The feedback was very positive. In addition to the
presentation, the teachers got time to plan activities, collaborate, and discuss issues that we are
having in math.

Test Scores
We continue to get more information back on the assessments from last year. | am really
pleased with the performance of our students, and look forward to sharing this with you in
November.



